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The UWI STA Campus Libraries : Survey

The UWI STA Campus Libraries is seeking
your feedback to help improve the current
campus libraries' services and guide the
implementation of new ones. 

Please take a few minutes to share your
thoughts by completing this survey.

You also have a chance to win a UWI
Bookshop voucher. The survey closes on
Friday, May 06, 2022. 
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https://monapilot.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_00pK68afDCoYWWi

